
 

Class 3 Newsletter – Summer Term – 23rd May 2025 

Contact 

 
 

Staff Contact Details: Mrs Bolton 
r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  

School Office Tel: 01772 729880 
 

Class Open Door  
Tuesday - 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

 
For curriculum information, please check the school 

website under Curriculum or Class Info tabs 
I am always at the classroom door at 8:45am each 

day 

Summer Safety 
We have been so blessed to have amazing weather over the 
past few weeks. The children have loved playing on the 
school field and seeing all the nature and wildlife grow and 
flourish. 
 
However, keeping safe in the sun is paramount: 
 

 Please ensure your child has a water bottle in school 

every day. Water only please unless there is a 

specific reason to have a different drink – please talk 

to me if this is the case 

 Sun protection – cream to be applied at home or by 

your child in school. Sunglasses and/or a cap to 

protect head and eyes 

In Class 
It has been our Extreme English Week in school this week where we have been enjoying some ‘off the curriculum’ 
reading and writing activities. Our focus text has been George’s Marvellous Medicine by Roald Dahl, as I think his 
language play and subject matter has a timeless appeal to children. We could not believe the disgusting array of 
things George used for his medicine. The children made their own ‘magic medicine’ as a table group before using 

alliteration and onomatopoeia to construct their own Revolting Rhyme! The children had great knowledge of other 
Roald Dahl books too, so I hope some of them continue to read these funny and accessible stories in their own time. 

Charlotte Robinson, one of our governors came into class to read to the children, as did Mr Pratley from Year 6. 
Fitting in beautifully with our English Week, we have been enjoying finding out the meanings of our names in RE, as 
we thought about how the Israelites had their names changed by King Nebuchadnezzar and about how we would 

feel if our names were changed. Thank you to all the children who entered our Get Caught Reading competition. We 
had some phenomenal entries and the array of pictures in the school hall was pored over by the children every day 

as more and more were added! Winners for each key stage were announced in worship this morning but I hope 
everyone had fun coming up with such wild and wacky ideas! Thank you to all those parents, carers and relatives 

who came and joined us on Wednesday for our Class 3 Showcase. It was great to see so many of you and I know the 
children really appreciated you taking the time to come and share their learning. The children have enjoyed painting 

their Mayan stelae at the end of this week. 

 

Class Superstar – 
Elsie for fabulous learning in ALL subjects 
James for taking his learning outside of the 
classroom 
 
Writer of the Week- 
Alexander for a super version of the Ning Nang Nong 
Fran for writing some super alliteration and for using 
onomatopoeia 
 
Christian Value – 
Leah for challenging herself with her independent 
learning in school and at home 
Class 3 for working collaboratively during the Class 3 
Showcase 

 

 
Our Diamond Nine word this week is COLLABORATIVE 


